Aetna’s acquisition of Coventry Health Care, Inc. is complete
We’re pleased to announce that our acquisition of Coventry Health Care, Inc. is now complete. As a combined company, we are ready to meet the needs of you and your patients.
You don’t have to take any action now.  Keep working with Aetna and Coventry and servicing all of our members as you always have.
 
We’ll keep you updated as this new relationship progresses and let you know about any future changes.
 
To learn more visit http://www.aetna.com/about-aetna-insurance/sas/aetna-coventry-close.html 
 

